
Item for a decision 
 
 
Coddenham Parish Council – Coddenham Fete 
 
After the success of last year’s Fete, the intention is to hold a similar event in 2023. The 
proposed date is Saturday 17th June. 
 
Rather than asking Alan West to coordinate for another year, the suggestion is that the 
CCRG undertake the task, with each of the CCRG’s organisations picking up one (or more) 
area of responsibility. The Coddenham Centre will take the lead for catering and preparation 
of the site, including the erection of the marquees and the History Club will no doubt come 
up with a suitable presentation which leaves: The Shop, The Country Club, the PCC, the Day 
Foundation, the Gardemau Trusts and the Parish Council to support the rest.  
 
Although absent from January’s meeting I propose that the Parish Council assumes 
responsibility for both Stalls and Games. Clearly there are carry-overs and lessons learned 
from previous Fetes and Alan has agreed to provide a ‘hand-over’. If Council is amenable to 
this proposal, I ask that one or two councillors put themselves forward to act as the ‘Stalls 
and Games Coordinator(s)’. As I’m Chairing the CCRG until the end of May, I’ll be taking the 
overall coordination lead, until I hand-over, so I won’t have the capacity to offer myself up. 
Notwithstanding I’m happy to help when I can. 
 
 
 
 
Cllr Nick Mills        05 Jan 2023 


